Planning for L/G/B Community Center Continues

Several more planning meetings were held in January and February to discuss a community center for lesbians, gay men, bisexuals and their friends in the greater Burlington area.

The list of ideas for a "dream" community center has expanded, and now ranges from office space to performance space, writer's groups to film nights, and self-defense workshops to community forums.

A survey is being distributed to gather more ideas, to raise awareness and to help define the priorities of a community.

Copies of the survey are available through Out in the Mountains, Outright Vermont, the Burlington Women's Council, Vermont C.A.R.E.S., Pearls, and the Peace & Justice Coalition. Completed surveys should be returned by May 15 to PO Box 5122, Burlington, VT 05402-5122. If you wish to get involved, please contact John Olson at 863-2437.

Dykes To Watch Out For





By Alison Bechdel













Questions?

Call the Gay/Lesbian/Bisexual Youth Info-Line 1-800-GLB-CHAT







PO Box 220 Hyde Park, Vermont 05655-0220

(802) 888-4100 Office (802) 888-2977 Home



VALERIE WHITE

Humanist Minister
American Humanist Association

Namings - Weddings - Union Ceremonies - Memorial Services

Now Forming LESBIAN THERAPY GROUP

Within this group setting, an individual will have an opportunity to:

- explore how she relates to others
- Identify factors which have influenced how she relates to others
- experience new ways of relating to others

For more information, contact Lynn Goyette (860-6360) or Josie Juhasz (860-1960)